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hands-on approach, particularly given the size and importance of the College of Business on 
campus, which accommodates approximately 30% of the student population. Considering 
these factors, he expresses a preference for Nidhi as the candidate best suited for the role 
during this two-month period. He invites questions or suggestions from the committee 
members. J. Carroll advises the committee to prioritize their recommendation, considering 
the candidates they identified as the strongest and those they recommend overall. He 
suggests the importance of reaching a unanimous ranking to ensure that the committee is 
prepared in case the first candidate chosen is unable to accept the position. He emphasizes 
the need for a unanimous recommendation from the Personnel Committee to the Board, 
acknowledging the challenge of ranking candidates but highlighting its importance for the 
board’s evaluation process. C. Martinez-Aguilera inquiries about the recommendation 
process, seeking clarity on whether the Board would receive a recommendation listing all 
three candidates ranked or just a single person’s name. J. Carroll provides clarification 
regarding the recommendation process for presenting candidates to the Board. He 
emphasizes the importance of having a top recommendation while also considering an 
alternative. This approach would ensure a smoother process if the first candidate declines, 
as the Board would already have an approved second choice without needing to go back to 
the committee for further deliberation. K. Sheshadri mentions that the Committee is 
recommending Nidhi, Anahi, and Kavi for the position and that the final decision rests with 
the Board. J. Carroll states that the Committee should make a formal recommendation to 
the Board for the appointment to the position. He advises to present a primary choice along 
with an alternative in case the first choice is unable to accept. This approach eliminates the 
need for a re-vote and streamlines the process. The motion on the table will be to recommend 







--Kushal sheshadri (Mar 27, 2024 12:26 PDT)
--Kushal sheshadri
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